@ Gran by

Fall 2023

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

Fall has arrived and this is when we make our annual appeal for donations to the Granby Community
Fund. The Granby Community Fund is quite unique! It has been part of our close-knit community for
over 60 years — helping our own local 501(c)3 agencies and town organizations with grants made
possible from our generous residents and businesses.

If you contributed to last years' campaign, we once again thank you! If not, please consider donating
this year. Last year we were thrilied to be able to provide grants of over $46,000 to our community.
Your donations helped provide farm fresh produce from Holcomb Farm to families in need and
seniors; disaster services through the American Red Cross for some of our neighbors who
experienced a fire or other emergency; financial assistance at the YMCA for families in need and
families who suffered a loss of a parent or other life changing tragedy; support for our very own
Marquis Fife and Drum Corp; and Senior Center van transportation to doctor and other appointments
for our senior neighbors. On the back of this letter, you will find a complete list of our agencies and
how they serve our community.

We are so thankful to be part of a community that supports each other in such meaningful ways! We
are asking for your contribution again this year so we can continue to join together in supporting our
own community.

Please make your check payable to Granby Community Fund, PO Box 94, Granby, CT 06035. We've
included a self-addressed envelope for your convenience. Or, you can donate online by going to our
website, granbycommunityfund.com, which offers PayPal, Visa, MasterCard, AE, and Discover.

Thanking you in advance.

cerely,
E 2 WSOITE

Patty Sahsone, President
Granby Community Fund Board of Directors



